Excellent Opportunity in Beautiful
Dover-Foxcroft, Maine

An exciting new practice opportunity is available in Dover-Foxcroft, Maine. An
experienced Ophthalmologist with a very busy practice is seeking a partner. He is the only
Ophthalmologist in the county and serves a large patient base from a modern well
equipped office. The patient panel profile leans toward an older population with variety of
age and disease related problems such as cataracts and glaucoma. Current annual
volumes for the solo practice are 511 surgeries and 6,508 patient visits. Office staff
includes three skilled Opthalmic techs who handle the refraction and manage the patient
flow. The call is unobtrusive, infrequently requiring a trip to the hospital. Surgery is
conducted at Mayo Regional Hospital supported by an experienced collaborative OR team.

A good fit for this opportunity is a physician interested in a busy and satisfying well
rounded general practice located in a small vibrant community, surrounded by natural
beauty, with an excellent school system, affordable real estate and access to four season
recreation. A competitive compensation package is offered. The hospital is supporting this
recruitment with a generous salary guarantee, relocation expenses, and assistance with
medical education debt.

Mayo Regional Hospital is a non-profit, 25-bed critical access hospital located in Dover-
Foxcroft, Maine. The Hospital has 22 physicians and 320 staff members dedicated to
providing acute medical/surgical care, intensive care, surgical services and obstetrics in an
inpatient setting, as well as a wide array of outpatient services to an area slightly above
22,000.

For more information and to express interest, contact
Jane Ham at jham@themha.org or call 800-546-4090.
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